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Murrindindi Shire Council is pleased to present the draft Improvement Plan for the Eildon Reserve 

Precinct, following significant input from the community. Community feedback and ideas have been 

taken into consideration for the development of the draft Plan. Based on a merit assessment 

conducted by our consultants, the following ideas have been incorporated into the draft Plan  

 Upgrading of the play space to include a greater range of equipment  suitable for all age groups 

 Provision of a splash play area and shaded areas  

 Provision of a skate circuit 

 Improvements to the swimming pool area 

 Upgrading of the public toilets and barbeque facilities  

 Investigation into the Visitor Information Centre  

 Provision of a BMX-pump track 

 Retention of open spaces in the Walter Moore Reserve for Easter and Christmas events 

 Provision of additional seating, picnic tables and exercise equipment  

 

The consultant team has taken all of the community’s suggestions into consideration and have 

completed an assessment of merit on each element.  From this information and alongside their own 

investigation of the Reserve precinct, the draft Improvement Plan has been developed. To view the 

draft Plan, please click on the link below to download a copy and provide us your feedback by 24 July  

2020.  



Feedback can be provided via an online survey here, or by contacting a member of the consultant 

team below. Consultants are available to receive your feedback and discuss individual elements of the 

plan. 

The two consultants responsible for the overall planning are 

 Cathy Fyffe of CMF Consulting  

Cathy is available for a 15 minute individual consultation for residents wishing to contribute 

to the planning process.  You can book a time with Cathy via the following link 

https://go.oncehub.com/CMFConsulting 

Cathy will then call you at the appointed time 

 Michael Smith of Michael Smith and Associates 

Michael is available during office hours (M-F) on:  

Tel – (03) 9830 0414 or Mob – 0418 172 826 

 

It is expected that the revitalisation of the Eildon Reserve Precinct will have a number of social, 

physical and economic benefits to the Eildon township. This project will also compliment additional 

projects in the region, which are currently in various stages of development, including the Lake Eildon 

Masterplan.  

 

Because this is a large scale project, we will be seeking additional funding to support Council’s 

contribution. It is likely that elements of the project will be developed and delivered in stages. 

The opportunity to provide feedback on the draft masterplan will be open until 24 July 2020. For the 

latest information on this project, visit murrindindi.vic.gov.au and search ‘Eildon Reserve’ or give 

Council’s Community Development team a call on 5772 0333.  

 

https://go.oncehub.com/CMFConsulting

